
DOWNTOWN PARTNERSHIP 
OF BALTIMORE IS  
SEEKING THE RENEWAL  
OF THE DOWNTOWN  
MANAGEMENT DISTRICT.

City Council Bill No. 22-0223 is  
scheduled for a virtual public hearing at  
City Hall, Clarence “Du” Burns Chambers, 
100 N. Holliday Street, 4th Floor,  
Baltimore, MD 21202 on  
September 20, 2022 at 2 PM.


